
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee of the CT General Assembly:   

My name is Alvaro Perpuly and I stand in support of Draft LCO #3471, An Act 
Concerning Police Accountability.   

Our nation is facing difficult times and we need to make sure our police is 
accountable and that we take action. It’s about being pro-community. 

It focuses on establishing civilian review boards with subpoena power, the 
possibility of banning police officers from the profession for life for misconduct, 
and an amended use of force policy.  

In conclusion, I would like to restate my support for An Act Concerning Police 
Accountability. We need to take action to make sure we stand up for the 
community, especially the black community that needs racial justice. 

Thank you for your time and consideration,  

Alvaro Perpuly 

New Haven 


